
From: Cherry, Tracie
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Nash Deep East Tank Battery
Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 1:52:14 PM
Attachments: 3089_001.pdf
Importance: High

Hello Dean.
 
On November 14, 2019, I submitted an application for a PLC for XTO Energy (OGRID 5380) for the
Nash Deep East Tank Battery. The PO number is Y2R7T-191114-C-107B. Yesterday, I received several
returned envelopes as “Undeliverable”. Upon inspection of service list included with the application,
it was discovered that all of the interest owners addresses were incorrect. A computer error
attached the wrong city and state to each address.
 
Today, I sent a new notice to each of the individual on the attached certified mailing list. I realize this
will cause the notice period to restart.
 
I apologize for this error. If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
me.
 
Tracie
 
 
---
Tracie J Cherry
Regulatory Coordinator
Direct number 432-221-7379

a subsidiary of ExxonMobil
 
 
 

From: noreply2@xtoenergy.com [mailto:noreply2@xtoenergy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 2:37 PM
To: Cherry, Tracie <Tracie_Cherry@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: Attached Image
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